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My husband and I are both retired citizens and cannot afford the increases this Bill 

would allow if passed without the public’s approval.   As you are already aware, 

Oregon has one of the highest Property Tax schedules compared to other state.     

 

I feel rushing this Bill through without the citizens approval would be unconstitutional 

and unlawful.   

 

Please reconsider removing it from your docket.  

 

Sincerely, 

Shirley Spadorcio 


